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Auburn School Board Accepts Audit 
(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Education accepted the 2014-15 fiscal year audit report from Julie
Bauman CPA when they met this week.

No compliance issues or deficiencies were identified during the audit process.  

Policies concerning foreign exchange students were also discussed during the meeting and an
executive session to review potential litigation was held. 

Following the conclusion of the business meeting, the Board conducted the Community Engagement
Meeting in the gymnasium with 45 members of the public in attendance. 
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